Parkview
Padres Fuertes

December 6", 2017

-Welcome

-Reviewed minutes and discussion items from the last meeting.
-Ines presented to the parents on bullying

-Talked about the bully, the victim, and the bystander.

-A parent asked a question about how bullying is handled and if parents are notified. Ines explained that
we try to be preventive and teach kids how to interact to avoid bullying from happening. All kids make
mistakes but when those things happen, we use it as a teaching moment.

-The school looks at our data to see if we are having more incidents and look at ways to improve.

-Parents were encouraged to talk to their students about school behavior and how they are doing at
school.

-We discussed what the school will do and what parents can do and discussed some online resources.
The resources will be sent home in the weekly newsletter.

-Ines showed the parents the Safe UT app. We talked about how this is an anonymous way of reporting
bullying and school administration and counselors are notified if a report is made.

-Mrs. Bergera told the parents to let school employees know if there are any reports of bullying.
Parkview staff wants all of our students to feel safe and supported at school. If students are
experiencing bullying it effects their emotional well being and learning and performance at school.

-Mr. Yates gave an update our school improvement goals and talked about the progress we are making
on the goals.

-Ana told the parents if there are things they would like to discuss at the next meeting to contact her to
put them on the agenda.

-One parent requested to discuss at the next meeting how parents express concerns about their child
and get help for them through special education.

The next meeting is on January 10", 2018.



